January 10,

Mr. and Mrs. Param M. Bakmazian
126 Lexington Avenue
New York, New York 10016

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Bakmazian:

1972

He are most appreciative of your generous
donation to the Armenian Dioces2 of an antique

needle point picture of George Washington.

. It is a fine gift for which we are grateful.

May the Lord bless you for the generosity of

spirit which prompted the donation.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian

Primate

ATM/ec



